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The RMLL Executive ratified the SportzSoft quote for the licensing and continuing use of the 
following SportzSoft products for the 2014 Season: 
 
SportzSoft Admin – overall management of players and bench personnel; 
 
SportzSoft Team Standings/Team Stats – online management of team rosters, player stats and 
team standings as well as team administration access to teams for Franchise Certificates, rosters, 
team announcements, events and scheduling input; 
 
SportzSoft Scheduler – input of time slots and development of Division schedules; 
 
SportzSoft Publisher – maintenance of the RMLL website.  
 
The “live score” functionality was utilized by the majority of teams this Season. 
 
In 2014, RMLL teams had the option of purchasing the SportzSoft product TeamView, an 
automated mobile phone web application allowing teams to manage their team schedules, rosters, 
statistics, events and communications. None of the teams purchased this product. Many teams 
used their Team Twitter to provide play by play of their games. 
 
Amanda Thielen continued her role as the RMLL Webmaster and support help to the RMLL teams. 
Entering the stats from each game sheet takes about twenty five minutes. A game sheet where 
one or both teams have many penalties takes longer than twenty five minutes. With forty to fifty 
games occurring each weekend of the RMLL Regular Season, it takes roughly sixteen to twenty 
hours to enter the stats from the weekend games. However, with Amanda’s continued dedication 
and devotion, the RMLL website was again updated in a timely fashion making it an effective tool 
for communication and allowing the effective management of near 63 teams with scheduling, 
statistics, standings, rosters, news items and history. 
 
The RMLL Executive accepted the quote from SportzSoft for the use of the SportzSoft software 
products for the 2015 Season. For the 2015 Season we are looking at giving the RMLL Home 
Page a facelift, adding the option for roster photos and adding a link to a team’s home page for 
their Twitter page. We will continue to refine and enhance our website with new functionality 
throughout the 2015 Season.  
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